
 

Product Register review 

The product register was initially set up to assist Auckland Council staff when processing 

commonly used alternative solutions. We have decided to upgrade our register and in the 

interim we have removed it from the website. 

Ultimately, we intend to disestablish the product register and instead encourage the use of 

product certification as described in the Act. In the interim, we intend for the register to be 

nothing more than a register of commonly used alternative solutions where we hold sufficient 

information to be confident around compliance.  

When the register is reinstated it will be for alternative solutions only and acceptable 

solutions will not be listed. This does not mean that an acceptable solution is not suitable. 

If a design includes and alternative solution, the applicant must provide sufficient information 

to demonstrate compliance with the Building Code.  

 


